&Wsm

Mr Chris Pattas

General Manager - Networks Branch
Australian Energy Regulator

GPO Box 520

Melbourne VIC 3001

6 February 2015

TransGrid Revenue Proposal: 2014 -2019 Regulatory Period

Dear Mr Pattas,

Norske Skog appreciates the opportunity to present its views to the Australian Energy Regulator
(AER) in regards to AER’s Dralft Decision on TransGrid’s transmission determination and
TransGrid’s revised revenue proposal.

This submission outlines concerns we have regarding the current Revenue Proposal and the
continuation of cost increases to our operation.

Please contact the undersigned for further information (contact details below).

Yours faithfully
Norske Skog Paper Mills (Australia) Ltd.
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Michael Machin
Environment and Business Development Manager

M ichael .machin@norskeskog.com

Ph 02)6058 3089 mob. 0418 124 951

Copy:
Mr Milo Foster
General Manager, Norske Skog Albury Mill

Norske Skog Paper Mills (Australia) Limited
Hume Highway via Phone: + 61260583111
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Private Bag, Lavington Fax: + 61 2 6058 3080
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